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Thursday 4th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of our English learning in school we would like to restart our visits to Rye Library which were temporarily halted 
due to the pandemic. Reception will have their first visit on Wednesday 10

th
 May. 

  
The library is a fantastic resource on our doorstep and they have given us the opportunity to visit and listen to a story, 
as well as each child being able to borrow up to two books during our visit. 
 
To enable your child to borrow from the library they must be a member. Please click on the link below to complete the 
form to allow you to gain a library card. 
 
Joining link 
 
If your child is already a member of an East Sussex Library, and has a card, there is no need to fill in the form, but 
they will need to remember to bring in their card on the day. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Isted 
 
 

 

 

Day 
 

Wednesday 10th May  

Time 
 

The visit will take place within the normal 
school day. 

Place 
 

Rye Library  

Clothing 
 

School Uniform. 

Other items needed 
 

Rain coat if wet. 
 

Cost 
 

No cost. 
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